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I am not completely opposed in regards to making the community safe by keeping check on 
unlawful behaviour or possession of something that can possibly be a firearm or firearm 
accessory in the vicinity of known criminals. 
As a responsible firearm owner, along with probably 99% of other registered owners who have 
made a sport, hobby or conservation effort with owning firearms and being apart of legitimate 
organizations. This proposed bill is not descriptive enough in terms of what constitutes an 
offence, more so it seems based on police discretion which can be used entirely against a 
responsible owner who most likely has some kind of fabrication tooling in their own workshop 
for the purposes of creating something useful for the household or as a hobby in general.  
The proposal is too loosely worded and sounds unfair to responsible firearm owners 


